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From: kristina campbell <events@thebranch1501.com>
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To: Tate Il, John; Marquez, Kendra

Subject: June 11th event
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i"'- CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Alderman Tate,

Thank you for sponsoring a communication to effectuate a request to close Ann Street on June 11th, 2022. The
closing of the street is to insure the safety of the community during the event which will consist of market
vendors and art activities. The Uptown BID would like to request to block off Ann street from Washington Ave
to 16th Street between the hours of 11am - 8pm ( actual event hours are 1pm- 6pm). We have attached the
signatures from the houses in the area who approved of the closure.

Thank you again,

Kristina Campbell

Kristina Campbell

www.thebranch1501.com

262.751.1775

“A single act of kindness throws out roots in all directions, and the roots spring up and make new trees."— Amelia Earhart




